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About the Earthquake in Northeastern Japan 
 

 

We would like to express our deepest sympathy and condolences to the victims of The 

Pacific Coast of Tohoku District Earthquake occurred on March 11, 2011 in 

northeastern Japan and our sincere hopes for the earliest possible relief and recovery of 

the affected areas. 

 

About Our Present Situation 

 

(1) We have no human damage to the employees or staff of our Group Companies 

(2) Slight material damages in our Kasai Center and Chiba Works such as partial 

damages to the building and/or falling of filing cabinets were experienced.  

However we do not consider such slight damages would cause serious impact on our 

operation. 

(3) The rotational schedule of interruption of power supply due to the Earthquake may 

affect our operation at our Works and subsidiaries. However the degree of the 

impact is not known now. 

 

Further development or the change of the situations will be reported, if any.   

 


